
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 11th September 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum – September 

events and activities 
 

  
 
Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum re-opens after the summer break on 
Wednesday 6th September and has lots of events planned throughout the month 
including their popular coffee cake and check-in on Thursday 21st September 
11.30am-1.30pm at the Community Shop in Runcorn, and the latest parent drop in 
session on Thursday 28th September 9.30am-11.30am at St. Bede’s Junior 
School in Widnes. 
 
The Forum also has three of their online Zoom parent information workshops 
planned throughout September: 

• Thursday 14th September 7.30pm Healthwatch Halton – join Dave Wilson 
to find out information about health and social care services available locally. 
Dave will be with us to talk about what help and support from Healthwatch 
Halton is available to residents of Halton. 

o https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85999528028?pwd=L1Jud1VDb3dGWX
FLbFhhUWlrdk1HQT09  

o Meeting ID: 859 9952 8028 Passcode: 818122 
 

• Thursday 21st September 7.30pm Austism and ARFID (Avoidant 
restrictive food intake disorder) – join Emma Eager from The Autism 
Wellbeing Project who will share her in depth knowledge of autism and ARFID 
and the challenges that can bring to young people with autism and their 
parents, and give parents and carers an insight on how best to support 
through the challenging times. 

o https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87076897797?pwd=ZVV3cHZLblpMNHc
1RGZwak9ncnBpUT09  

o Meeting ID: 870 7689 7797 Passcode: 627915 
 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85999528028?pwd=L1Jud1VDb3dGWXFLbFhhUWlrdk1HQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85999528028?pwd=L1Jud1VDb3dGWXFLbFhhUWlrdk1HQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87076897797?pwd=ZVV3cHZLblpMNHc1RGZwak9ncnBpUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87076897797?pwd=ZVV3cHZLblpMNHc1RGZwak9ncnBpUT09
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

• Thursday 28th September 7.30pm Halton SENDIASS Service overview 
with Sharon English. SENDIASS provides impartial and confidential 
information and support for parents of children with SEND. They can also 
work directly with young people with SEND aged 16 to 25 to offer them 
support. This workshop is a very informative and informal way to ask your 
questions to the professionals and seek support easily. 

o https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85912769782?pwd=bmVNcEcwWUlES0
9TZXRObkxHV3ArZz09  

o Meeting ID: 859 1276 9782 Passcode: 613917 
 
 
 
If you are not a member of the Forum and want to join any of these zoom 
workshops, just email Jen on info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk for a membership form. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85912769782?pwd=bmVNcEcwWUlES09TZXRObkxHV3ArZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85912769782?pwd=bmVNcEcwWUlES09TZXRObkxHV3ArZz09
mailto:info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
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SEND R US Kids Club 

 

Due to popular demand SEND R US Kids Klub for children and young people aged 
0-10 years is back this month! Starting on Friday 15th September from 6pm-8pm at 
Brookvale Recreation Centre there will be activities, music and refreshments. 
Message the team to book your places through their Facebook page here, or email 
sendrus@mail.com.  
 
And the next session of their Mums R Us group is on Saturday 16th September 
10am-12pm at the Evenwood in Runcorn. Come along, have a cuppa, see familiar 
faces and meet new friends. Message the team through Facebook or email to book 
your place. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789
mailto:sendrus@mail.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789


 
 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789


 
 

 
 

New Dungeons and Dragons club at Halton Lea 

Library every Tuesday 

 

Halton Libraries are launching their Dungeons and Dragons club at Halton Lea 

library every Tuesday from 4pm-5.30pm – all are welcome! 

https://library.haltonbc.info/whats-on/


 
 

 
 

Autumn Activities at Halton Libraries  

 

 
 
Lego Club - free, drop in sessions to get creative with Lego! 
 

• Every Tuesday at Halton Lea Library 3.30 – 5.00pm  

• Every Tuesday at Widnes Library 3.30-5pm 

• Every Monday at Ditton Library 3.30-5pm  

• Every Thursday at Runcorn Library 3.30-5pm  
 
Brilliant Builds – Design, construct, create at our new Brilliant Builds weekly 
sessions.  Magnetic Tiles K’Nex and other building materials will be available for 
children to create their own designs and inventions. 
 

• Every Thursday from 3-5pm at Halton Lea Library, Widnes Library and Ditton 
Library. 

 
Home Ed Monthly Meet Up - meet other local home ed families. Fun activities such 
as Lego, board games, painting and space to play provided at each session. 
 

• Last Wednesday of the month, 1-3pm, Halton Lea Library. 
 

The Austism Wellbeing Project for young people 

aged 16+ 

 
A copy of their latest newsletter is attached, and you can find out more by visiting 

their website here or check out their Facebook page here. 

 

There are lots of free activities and clubs 

this autumn at Halton libraries across 

Widnes and Runcorn, including Lego 

Club, Brilliant Builds sessions, and the 

Home Ed monthly meet-up group. 

Check out their Facebook page here of 

visit their website for full details. 

The Autism Wellbeing Project is a new non-

profit organisation dedicated to supporting 

autistic adults in Halton and the surrounding 

areas. They support anyone aged 16+, 

whether diagnosed or not, and are based in 

Runcorn, although their online support can be 

accessed from anywhere. 

 

https://www.theautismwellbeingproject.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/theautismwellbeingproject
https://library.haltonbc.info/whats-on/
https://www.theautismwellbeingproject.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonLibraries
https://library.haltonbc.info/whats-on/


 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service catch-up and information 

event 

 
The Short Breaks Service are holding our latest catch-up and information event 
tomorrow, Tuesday 12th September 10am-12pm at Halton Lodge Children’s 
Centre, Runcorn. This is an opportunity to meet our team and share your views and 
ideas in a relaxed and informal environment. Spaces are limited so please email 
AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 6560 to book 
your places. 

mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk?subject=September%20Parent%20Carer%20information%20event


 
 

 
 

Accessing Short Breaks information on the 

Halton Local Offer  

 

     
 
And your feedback and suggestions help us to keep improving the Halton Local Offer 
for families across our borough – click here to share your feedback! 
 
 

Autism Central and Great Minds Together 

 
 
 

They offer group and one-to-one sessions to help you and other parents and carers 

find the information and services available in your area. The North West Autism Hub 

also run events such as workshops, drop-in sessions, coffee mornings and virtual 

meet-ups through Great Minds Together – click here to view more details 

inclusing dates and times of upcoming events. 

 

MAX cards 

 

 

Autism Central Hubs offer guidance to 

families, carers and personal assistants of 

autistic people. All of their sessions are run by 

Peer Educators who are parents or carers of 

autistic people, who are happy to share their 

knowledge and experience with you.  

Don’t forget you can access our Short Breaks page on 
the Local Offer by scanning this QR code here or click 
this link. 
 
Here you’ll find lots of useful information and 
resources, while the Leisure page here has details of 
activities and events across Widnes and Runcorn 
 

The summer holidays may be over for another year 

but don’t forget that Max Cards are available for our 

families in Halton all year round.  

The card is designed to help families save money on 

great days out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys and 

more.  

Autism Central Hubs offer guidance to 

families, carers and personal assistants 

of autistic people. All of their sessions are 

run by Peer Educators who are parents 

or carers of autistic people, who are 

happy to share their knowledge and 

experience with you.  

https://halton.me/local-offer-contact-us/
https://greatmindstogether.co.uk/
https://www.autismcentral.org.uk/hubs/great-minds-together
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://www.autismcentral.org.uk/hubs/great-minds-together
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details. 

Pop up sale for Rebuild with Hope and Age UK 

Mid Mersey  
 

 

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.facebook.com/AgeUKMidMerseycharity


 
 

 
 

If you’re looking for a bargain Age UK Mid Mersey are hosting a pop-up sale of 

clothing and accessories, toys, homeware and gifts on Wednesday 13th September 

10.30am-2.30pm at Widnes Rugby Union Club, Heath Road, Widnes. Visit their 

Facebook page for more information. 

 
 
This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/AgeUKMidMerseycharity
https://www.facebook.com/AgeUKMidMerseycharity
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

